
 

 
 
 
 
 

To Parents of Children in Chamber Choir 
 
Friday 10 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents   
 
Oxford Music Festival 
 
I am delighted to say that Chamber Choir will be competing in the Oxford Music 
Festival on the morning of Saturday 25 January at Rye St Antony School.  This is an 
excellent opportunity for the choir to gain some valuable performing experience in a 
competitive environment and I’m sure it will be hugely enjoyable.  In order for the 
choir to be at its very best, we need every member of the choir to be present.  I would 
therefore request that children please make this a priority over other commitments 
that day. 

The Oxford Music Festival will take place at Rye St Antony School, Pullen’s Lane 
OX3 7SA, and our class will be in Rendall Hall.  Please use the Franklin Road 
entrance to the school off Headley Way.  There will be some parking available in the 
school grounds.  Overflow parking is available on the Oxford Brookes Headington Hill 
Campus.  The entrance is at the junction of Pullen’s Lane and Headington Road.  If 
travelling by car allow ample time as there might not be available parking on site. 

The timings for the morning are as follows: 

9:15am – meet in the foyer of Rye St Antony School (the main entrance) 

9:25 – 9:55am – children warm-up with Miss Pearmain and Mrs Haines 

9:55am – performance in Rendall Hall.  Parents are very welcome to watch 

11:45am (approx.) – class finishes.  Children collected by parents from foyer 

Tickets will be available on the door and are £3 for adults and £2.50 for children and 
concessions.  Competitors and children under 6 years are admitted free. 

Please could you ensure that your child is smartly dressed in their school uniform 
(including their school jumper and a clean white shirt).  

Please could you complete the online form here to indicate whether or not your child 
will be able to attend, please complete by Wednesday 22 January.  We are very 
much looking forward to the Festival and are sure that it will be an enjoyable 
experience for the children. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

Kind regards 

Rachel Pearmain 
Acting Director of Music 
 


